
  NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
     HOWELL TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT NO.2 

 
TAKE NOTICE: 

The Board of Fire Commissioners Fire District No.2 Howell Township will 

conduct a Public Hearing on DECEMBER 7, 2020 regarding the budget 

proposed for the year 2021.  The hearing will convene at 7:00 p.m. at Adelphia 

Firehouse No.2 993 Route 33 E. Howell Township, N.J. 

A copy of the proposed budget is available to persons requesting same 

during the week preceding the public hearing and may be reviewed during 

regular business hours, Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the 

Board Offices located at the above specified address. 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE: 

 The 2021 election of fire commissioners and annual budget referendum 

will be conducted on the February 20, 2021.  Candidates for the office of Fire 

Commissioner must file nominating petitions no later than 29 days prior to the 

date of the annual election of Fire Commissioners. 

Nominating petitions may be obtained from the Clerk of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners at the Board offices.  

 
 

Harry Carter, Chairman F.D. No.2 Howell Twp. 

 

   

 


